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In these days, faces 
recognizing is an 
important things . Viola 
Jones is one of the most 
important algorithms to 
face recognition subject 
at the moment. But 
there are parameters 
that play a role in 
identify the face better 
and affect that. one of 
the most important 
parameters affecting 
facial recognition using 
Viola Jones in the scale 
factor parameter  
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Data mining techniques 
and multi criteria decision 
making techniques 
Have been used widely in 
many areas, such us 
customer management ,   
Medicine, engineering, 
education, geographic 
information systems and 
recommendation systems. 
Our study aims to help 
people and organizations 
to solve complex decision 
problems. In this research 
work we would like to 
improve the performance 
of solving decision 
making problems so we 
design a hybrid approach 
based on Deep Neural 
Network (DNNs) and 
multi criteria decision 
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Thesis works generally 
concerned with the 
study of computer- 
Aided diagnosis 
systems (CAD) of the 
detection and 
discrimination of 
mammary masses to 
assist radiologists in 
reducing the biopsy 
rate with increasing 
false negatives. The 
choice of this type of 
cancer is justified by 
the face that statistics 
from who and various 
global public health 
agencies have shown 
that breast cancer 
represents a 
considerable threat to 
women around the 
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